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Dear Endeavour families, 

Please join us today, March 28th from 6-8 p.m. to 

celebrate the rich and diverse cultures Endeavour 

has to offer-- from countries all over the world and 

states and regions all over the country. We will 

have cultural displays, performances and a potluck 

meal to share (bring what you want, regardless of 

sign-up!). Come one and all! 

Thank you, 

Culture Night team 

Any questions contact us culturenight@outlook.com  

Diversity is one true thing we have all in common. 

Celebrate it everyday. — Anonymous 

 

Your PTSA is excited to share news from the Math Club Chairperson, Sonal Vora:  

I am happy to announce that on Friday 9th March 2018 our school Endeavour 
Elementary won 5th place in Division I at Math is Cool Regional competition. Our 5th 
grade Math Club students participated in 4 teams and competed among 90 teams from 
19 schools. Kids worked hard throughout the year and proved their excellent team work 
by winning 5th place in the top division of Math is Cool competition.  

I would like to thank Jinesh Vora who coached at the math club.   

I would also like to thank our principal Mrs. Alaina Sivadasan and all the 5th grade 
teachers and PTSA for supporting Math club program at Endeavour. 

New terrific news - the 5th grade Math Club has been invited to the Math is Cool Masters 
Competition at Moses Lake.  

Thank you all for a great year at Math Club! --Sonal Vora 
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FAMILY PIZZA BINGO NIGHT 

 
WEDNESDAY APRIL 25

TH
 

6:00 – 8:00PM 
Please join us for a fun-filled evening of pizza, bingo, awesome prizes including toys, books, and 

gift cards! 

Bingo packages are now available online.  This $30 package includes a large (12 slice) pizza 

from Pine Lake Pizzeria for your family to share, 4 bingo cards, 4 drinks and dessert.  You may 

buy additional bingo cards (which include a drink and dessert) for $5 each.   

Packages must be purchased in advance, there will be no pizza sales the night of the event.  

Sales for this event will end on Wednesday April 18th. 

Due to limited space we will only be able to host 200 people for this event so sign up quickly to 

join in.  

 

* Remember to wear your Endeavour spirit wear or school colors (blue and yyyeeelll lllooowww)!   

Spirit wear will be available for purchase at this event. 

Need more information?  Contact Joanna Moore (Joanna.Moore@endeavourptsa.org) 

 

 

 

Take the survey here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BVWWQR6 

Interest Gathering - School Lunches 

Would fresher ingredients and more healthful and interesting 

menu items appeal to you? Would you like to see changes 

made to the school lunch program? Do you have a favorite 

recipe or family meal you’d like to see possibly added to the 

menu? Please take a very brief moment (only 7 questions) to 

share your input with us. The last day to submit will be April 1st. 

 

 

http://endeavourptsa.org/Packet/Family%20Pizza%20Bingo%20%20Night
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BVWWQR6
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Thank you to our Teacher / Staff 

Appreciation Chairs - Amy Sparks, Amy 

Myhre, and Denise Buonerba for organizing 

and running all of the amazing staff 

appreciation luncheons. Also, a BIG thank 

you to all of our volunteers who donated food 

items and dishes to help make these 

luncheons possible. Our Teachers and Staff 

GREATLY appreciate you! 

 

We need your help to make our events and 

programs run smoothly! There are multiple 

opportunities available to contribute and Be the 

Hero at Endeavour. There is something for 

everyone – from chairing a program or event, 

volunteering in the library or proof reading the 

Jaguar Print at home, your time and talents are 

needed. We would love to have part of an 

amazing team of volunteers that bring events to 

life at Endeavour. Not sure where to start?  

Email volunteers@endeavourptsa.org or presiden

t@endeavourptsa.org to find the perfect fit for 

your talents and schedule. 

 

   
Calling all volunteers!       

Parent volunteers are such an important part of our 
school community and we need your time and talents to 
help run our programs and events! Please login to the 
Endeavourptsa.org to find the best fit for your schedule. 
Not sure where to start, email Volunteers.  
 

Current Volunteer Needs 

 Bingo Night Volunteers - Sign up now! 

 Emergency Preparedness - Volunteers needed! 

o Contact: Johnna@jmarieplus4@outlook.com 

 Shuttle Bus Chair 

o We are still in need of a Shuttle Bus Chair. If 
you want a simple way to volunteer 
that doesn't take up much time this volunteer 
opportunity is for you! 

For more information, email us at 
volunteers@endeavourptsa.org. Please visit the 
Endeavour Elementary PTSA Website and select 
Volunteer for a complete list of opportunities. 
 

 

 
 

The 2017-2018 yearbook is bursting with photos, 

student portraits, activities, highlights, and of 

course, space for special autographs. We’re sure 

that your child will want a yearbook to look back 

on these special memories.  

Make sure your student doesn’t miss out on 

this opportunity! Yearbooks will be distributed in 

June so the kids can have them signed by their 

friends and staff before school is out for the 

summer. 

If you’re unsure about whether you’ve already 

ordered a yearbook, you can go to your account 

on the PTSA website and check your Orders. You 

can order on the website through the end of 

April. Only limited quantities will be available for 

purchase once they arrive in June. Don’t miss out, 

order yours today – Yearbook Pre-order. 

 

 

Be the Hero! 

Now recruiting 
Committee Chairs 

and volunteers  

mailto:volunteers@endeavourptsa.org
mailto:president@endeavourptsa.org
mailto:president@endeavourptsa.org
mailto:volunteers@endeavourptsa.org
http://endeavourptsa.org/Packet/Family%20Pizza%20Bingo%20%20Night
mailto:Johnna@jmarieplus4@outlook.com
file:///C:/Users/lisa/Documents/PTSA%20Endeavour/JP%202017-18/volunteers@endeavourptsa.org
https://endeavour.ourschoolpages.com/Account/Summary
https://endeavour.ourschoolpages.com/Packet/Yearbook/ProductsPacketPage/1
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Helpful Links: 
 

Endeavour PTSA Website 
 

PTSA Calendar 
 

Past Issues of Jaguar Print 
 

Endeavour Elementary School Website 
 

Principal’s Corner 
 

PeachJar Flyers 
 

  

To unsubscribe, please reply with “unsubscribe” to 

communications@endeavourptsa.org. 

 

 

 March 28 - Culture Fair, 6-8 P.M. 

 April 3 -- Student Banking Day 

 April 6 - Popcorn Friday 

 April 6 - Early edition Jaguar Print 

 April 9-13 - Spring Break (no school) 

 April 25 - Bingo Night 

 May 7-11 - Staff Appreciation Week 

 May 9 - Art Walk 

 May 11 - Kendra Scott Fundraiser 

 June 2 - Mariner's Night!!!!  

 Full PTSA Calendar 

Did you know that every Friday is Spirit Wear Friday? 

Wear your favorite team’s jersey or your Endeavour 

Spirit Wear and show your school pride. 

 

 

 

 

 

ParentWiser is a parenting lecture series 
comprised of local and nationally-known experts 
who are invited to share the latest information in 
effective parenting with parents of the Issaquah 
School District.  We offer speakers, discussions 
and documentary films throughout the school 
year to engage parents in timely educational 
topics for raising healthy, confident K-12 
students. 

We have upcoming events about: raising boys 

and young men (The Mask You Live In), spotting 

signs of risky youth behaviors (Hidden in Plain 

Sight), and Peaceful Parenting, Happy Kids. For 

more information on these events, or to register, 

go to:  

http://parentwiser.org/events 

 

Endeavour Elementary Mariner's Night! 

 June 2nd, 7:10 P.M.   Find out more here! 

Look out for more information soon!  

Art Walk -- Wednesday, May 9th 

An Endeavour tradition not to be missed! Come 

tour the school and enjoy the art of all of our 

students, Kindergarten through 5th Grade, 

produced in classes lead by PTSA Art Docents 

as part of our Discover Art program. Come and 

see the amazing displays and participate in some 

wonderful activities.  

 

http://endeavourptsa.org/Home
http://endeavourptsa.org/Event/MonthCalendar
http://endeavourptsa.org/Page/Jaguar%20Print/JaguarPrint
http://connect.issaquah.wednet.edu/elementary/endeavour/default.aspx
http://connect.issaquah.wednet.edu/elementary/endeavour/b/principals_corner/default.aspx
http://connect.issaquah.wednet.edu/elementary/endeavour/b/principals_corner/default.aspx
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?region=35371&a=28&b=138
mailto:communications@endeavourptsa.org
https://www.facebook.com/EndeavourElementaryPtsa
http://endeavourptsa.org/Packet/Family%20Pizza%20Bingo%20%20Night
http://endeavourptsa.org/Doc/Mariners/Endeavour%20Elementary%20-%20June%202nd.pdf
http://endeavourptsa.org/Event/MonthCalendar
http://parentwiser.org/events
http://endeavourptsa.org/Doc/Mariners/Endeavour%20Elementary%20-%20June%202nd.pdf
http://endeavourptsa.org/Doc/Mariners/Endeavour Elementary - June 2nd.pdf

